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Safe Online Christmas Shopping

Good afternoon,

This Christmas more of us than ever before will be shopping online for our presents.

Attached is a useful guide to provide helpful tips on how to avoid being a victim of 
online fraud whilst online shopping.

We hope this is useful - for more useful tips on staying safe online simply visit 
getsafeonline.org

All the best,
The Get Safe Online team
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